SUMMARY POSITION 
Greensboro Association

December 17th Special Meeting on the Public Beach


[bookmark: _GoBack]The following is a summary of the Greensboro Association’s position related to the future of the Public Beach. Details related to our position are written in a letter from The Greensboro Association President, John Stone, dated December 17, 2012.

1. The Greensboro Association represents a broad range of stakeholders that include our members as well as residents of the surrounding area, including Hardwick, who share a common vision for the preservation and protection of Caspian Lake and the Village of Greensboro.
2. We support the Town of Hardwick and its residents in its pursuit of a positive solution for the public beach and the mitigation of an unfortunate tax burden.
3. Our suggestions are made with respect to the Town of Hardwick and Greensboro and based on our near 80-year commitment to the stability and preservation of Caspian Lake, recognizing that the lake is a unique asset for the area’s economic well being and an important recreation destination for area residents. 
4. While we recognize the merits of the different solutions being considered, we feel strongly that the best solution is one in which the local community of Hardwick and Greensboro are able to retain control of the Public Beach and its access points.
5. The Association is prepared to continue our support efforts toward a positive solution for Greensboro and Hardwick.
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